
Craig / NCATC Board Executive Leadership:  I am submitting my candidate for the NCATC board 
position for which I have been nominated.  I understand the commitment level described in 
your memo and am prepared to serve in this role. I am willing and able to serve on committees, 
chair committees and participate in all monthly conference calls as required.  Thanks for the 
opportunity and let me know if you have any questions or need more information. 
 
Craig Lamb, Vice President 
Corporate & Continuing Education 
Rowan-Cabarrus Community College 
 


